Turner Prize 2017 opening at the Ferens Art Gallery on 26th September 2017. In its first month, it attracted over 45,000 visitors and have received fantastic reviews across international press. A free newspaper, The Ferens Echo, is available from the gallery and includes words from the curators, alongside an art quiz, further interviews with the artists and further information on the works for those who wish to know more. The second edition of The Ferens Echo will be launched on 16th November 2017 at Turner//Return – a free, late night event at the Ferens Art Gallery which forms part of the joint Hull 2017 and Heritage Learning public programme. This event is an ‘artist take over’ of the gallery and aims to attract a new, less engaged audience to the Ferens and Turner Prize 2017 through a range of exciting talks, performances, workshops, tours and live music. The Turner Prize 2017 public programme has proved extremely popular so far, with all events up until December 2017 selling out within the first week. There is also a Turner Prize catalogue for sale at £5 from the Ferens shop and also from the Tate shop in London.
 
Preparations are now underway for the Turner Prize Award Ceremony, which will take place on 5th December 2017 in Hull Minster. The award will be presented by Goldie.

………………………………..

Install of Turner Prize 2017 will begin on 12th September. Ferens will be closed 4thSeptember – 12th September for major building works.
 
A Turner Prize 2017 catalogue has been written by the Turner Prize curators, with forewords from Martin Green and Alex Farquharson, Director of Tate Britain and Chair of the Turner Prize Jury. It includes context on the history of the Turner Prize and essays on each artist. The catalogue will be sold at £5, from Ferens shop and Tate shop in London. A copy will also be issued to every school and library in Hull.
 
The Turner Prize 2017 team have worked with the team at Ferens to rehang the collection and give visitors a fresh view of the artworks, in relation to the new works coming in.
 
The team have worked closely with the Hull 2017 Learning and Engagement team, Hull Culture and Leisure and Heritage Learning to develop an exciting and innovative learning programme for Turner Prize 2017. This programme is aimed at all ages and abilities; it will significantly increase reach and engagement for Turner Prize at Ferens, as well as providing valuable CPD and legacy for Ferens staff, local artists and future operations. The public programme will go live on our website on Tuesday 5thSeptember.
 
The exhibition preview and press day will take place 25 September, with the first public day on 26 September. The Turner Prize Award will take place in Hull on 5 December with coverage by BBC.
 
Turner Prize Private View e-invitations have been sent out and we have had a very positive response in RSVPs. 30x press from London are booked to come up for the Press Preview on Monday 25th September, liaising directly with Ben McKnight and Bolton & Quinn.
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